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Y10, Y11 AND SIXTH FORM - WORCESTER CAREERS FAIR

29TH SEPT. - INSET DAY

OUR YEAR 10, YEAR 11 AND SIXTH FORM
STUDENTS TOOK PART IN A TRIP TO

WORCESTER CAREERS FAIR AT THE GUILDHALL. 
ALL PUPILS DID WELL WITH STAYING
RESPECTFUL IN THE PUBLIC EYE, AND

COMMUNICATING WITH THE STALL HOLDERS.  A
FIRM FAVOURITE STALL WAS LOOKING AT

CAREERS WORKING WITH GUIDE DOGS.
ALONGSIDE LOOKING AT THE STALLS, PUPILS

HAD THE OPPORTUNITY TO DEVELOP THEIR
INDEPENDENCE SKILLS THROUGH WALKING TO

HARTLEBURY TRAIN STATION AND GETTING THE
TRAIN INTO WORCESTER. AFTER PUPILS HAD

LOOKED AT ALL THE STALLS, THEY WERE ABLE TO
LOOK AROUND WORCESTER CATHEDRAL, AND

DEVELOP THEIR HISTORICAL, RELIGIOUS AND
LOCAL KNOWLEDGE.

PUPIL VIEW - “I WAS
HESITANT ABOUT USING
PUBLIC TRANSPORT FOR

THE TRIP, BUT IT WASNT AS
BAD AS I THOUGHT IT

WOULD BE.”
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A PIECE OF YEAR 11 MEDIA WORK BASED AROUND ANALYSING DIFFERENT
RESEARCH METHODS.



SCHOOL COUNCIL

WOW WORK!
IN FOOD TECH THIS WEEK, OUR YEAR 11'S
TACKLED A COMPLEX BAKE OF A TEA AND

SULTANA LOAF CAKE. A BRILLIANT EFFORT
BY ALL!

BOOK NOOK!
A PIECE OF Y8/9 WORK DRAWING AND

REIMAGINING A CHARACTER FROM THE
CURRENT NOVEL THEY ARE STUDYING.

OUR NEW SCHOOL COUNCIL MEMBERS MET
FOR THE FIRST TIME THIS WEEK.

THE ROLES AND EXPECTATIONS WERE SET
OUT FOR FUTURE SESSIONS, AS WELL AS

PUPILS RESEARCHING THE PERFECT
SUGGESTION BOX TO BE USED BY PUPILS

AROUND THE SCHOOL.

HERE ARE SOME COMMENTS FROM OUR
MEMBERS ON WHAT THEY ARE LOOKING
FORWARD TO ACHIEVING IN SCHOOL

COUNCIL THIS YEAR: - 

“ I AM EAGER TO GET A PIRATE SHIP FOR THE
SCHOOL PLAYGROUND, AND MAYBE A WOOD

WORK SHED WITHOUT THE BLOW TORCH
SADLY.”

“I AM EXCITED TO GET MORE BENCHES AND
BINS FOR THE SCHOOL.”

“I AM LOOKING FORWARD TO DOING MORE
BAKE SALES.“



EACH YEAR, AN AWARD CEREMONY IS HELD TO CELEBRATE AND RECOGNISE ALL OF
THE EXTRAORDINARY WORK THAT GOES ON ACROSS THE COMPANY AND THE
VARIOUS SITES, SCHOOLS AND HOMES. THIS YEAR WAS THE TENTH ANNUAL

CARETECH AWARDS WHICH TOOK PLACE IN BIRMINGHAM AND WE AT THE NEW
ELIZABETHAN SCHOOL WERE PROUD TO BE REPRESENTED BY THREE OF OUR

COLLEAGUES THIS YEAR: LORNA, BERNADETTE AND JOSH.

EACH OF THE STAFF MEMBERS WERE NOMINATED BY THEIR COLLEAGUES FOR A
VARIETY OF REASONS AND FROM OVER 800 APPLICANTS IN 16 DIFFERENT
AWARDS CATEGORIES, ALL THREE WERE THE EVENTUAL WINNERS IN THEIR

RESPECTIVE CATEGORIES FOR OUR REGION. LORNA WAS REGIONAL WINNER FOR
‘SUPPORT WORKER/TEACHING ASSISTANT,’ BERNADETTE WAS REGIONAL WINNER
FOR ‘CHILDRENS CHAMPION,’ AND JOSH WAS REGIONAL WINNER FOR ‘EDUCATOR
OF THE YEAR’. THE AWARDS CEREMONY ITSELF PROVIDED AN OPPORTUNITY FOR

ALL PRESENT TO REFLECT ON THE OUTSTANDING CONTRIBUTIONS ACROSS THE
COMPANY AND THE POSITIVE IMPACT WE ARE HAVING ON THE LIVES OF THE

YOUNG PEOPLE IN OUR CARE, AND HOW WE ARE ALL AIMING TO MAKE
“EXTRAORDINARY DAYS, EVERY DAY”.

WE LOOK FORWARD TO CELEBRATING MORE SUCCESSES OF OUR STUDENTS AND
STAFF AT THE NEW ELIZABETHAN SCHOOL IN THE NEAR FUTURE. 

CARETECH CARE AWARDS 2025


